
Online Reservations Now Available for  
Shizuoka City’s Childcare Services for Ill or Recovering Children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Starting February 17, the online reservation system "Azukaruko-chan" is now accepting bookings for 
childcare services for children who are ill or recovering from an illness. With a smartphone, you can 
search for facilities, register for use, and check availability.  

Key Features 

• Reservations can be made 24/7 at any time. 
• The number of paper documents required for use has been significantly reduced. 

Eligibility 

Children who either reside in Shizuoka City or attend a local Center for Early Childhood Education 
(Kodomoen), daycare, kindergarten, or elementary school and are currently unwell or in the recovery 
phase. This service is available when guardians cannot provide care due to work or other commitments. 

Capacity: 

• Aoi Ward: 4 children 
• Suruga Ward: 3 children 
• Shimizu Ward: 3 children 

 

We encourage you to take advantage of this service! 
For details on eligibility and usage, please visit the Shizuoka City website 
https://www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/s8493/s002018.html 
 

Inquiries: 
Kodomoen Operations Division       054-354-2654 
(Phone number will change in May.) 
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